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Your submission for this review:

As a 30 year resident of the Central Coast in 2 suburbs I have never had any problems with our water so I cannot see how the
Council feels it needs such an increase in water, sewerage and stormwater charges. Also I feel for many residents the 30 plus
% increase would be impossible for many to afford, particularly on top of the 15% increase in normal rates for hopefully only
the next 3 years.





